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21PGA014 

17 January 2021 

 

To: All Member Associations, Staff and Elected Officers  

PGA & LEG Committee Members  

 

Request for Mutual Assistance for ASPA de Mexico 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Following our previous Requests for Mutual Assistance (21 October and 3 December 2020), we have 

just been informed by ASPA de Mexico that despite negotiations with Aeroméxico Group have been 

extended until 27 January 2021, and regardless of the significant progress made, the airline 

management unilaterally and arbitrarily issued a statement requesting the termination of the current 

Collective Labour Agreement with Aeroméxico and Aeroméxico Connect pilots.  

 

As a result of this unprecedented decision, ASPA de Mexico requests, through IFALPA, the following 

Mutual Assistance: 

 

Request for Submissions and Representations (2.4.7) 

 

All IFALPA Member Associations are requested to support ASPA de Mexico by forwarding 

support letters to Captain Rafael Diaz Covarrubias, Secretary General of ASPA 

rcovarrubias@aspa.org.mx / sate@aspa.org.mx  

 

ASPA will keep IFALPA and its Member Associations informed of any further developments.  

 

In Unity, 

 

 
Captain Jack Netskar 

President and EVP Professional & Government Affairs 
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